
Vernon’s Weekly Newsletter
Friday, June 10th, 2022 

Upcoming Events and Calendar Dates
 

Tuesday, August 30th ~ First Day of School 1st - 8th Grade

Wednesday, August 31st ~ Kinder Ramp Up Full Day ~ ½ Class

Thursday, September 1st ~ Kinder Ramp Up Full Day ~ ½ Class

ART NEWS FROM MS. ANNA 
Link to the full edition here

Dear Vernon Families, 
The end of the year comes with mixed emotions, I think for everyone. For me, the following apply. Relief, that this 
year, of all years has come to a close, as it has been the hardest year of my career so far. Sadness, in saying 
goodbye to a great group of 8th graders leaving the nest. And, anticipation, of taking the trials of this past year and 
striving to make the next school year better. Excitement, for summer adventures, gratitude for the amazing 
community that I have worked with for the past seven years. Displaying student work around the school brings me 
so much joy! I love standing in the hallway, hammering away as students walk by and ask what I am doing. It is 
magic for me when classes walk past and see their work exhibited. I love hearing them say with glee, "That is mine", 
as they point to their work and show their peers and teachers. This is a downside to quarter four because the artistic 
process takes time and it is often after multiple weeks that we complete a work of art that will be displayed. Hence, 
often by mid-quarter I am starting to take works off the walls to return them to the hands of the creators. So, take a 
moment and check out a few of the great works created by 1st, 3rd, 5th, and 7th grade artists and make sure to view 
the 8th-grade slide show. With much respect for completing a challenging year and for continuing on. ~ Ms. Anna

https://www.canva.com/design/DAE8la_viiQ/1hrYEh7OBvfR0vTnKWrOwg/view?utm_content=DAE8la_viiQ&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton





